Quarterly Newsletter



5 April 2024



Here's what has happened in the last few months and what's to come!

Hey there, champions of change!

As we leap into the new year, we've been buzzing with excitement and energy, and we couldn't wait to share all the incredible things we've been up to in the first quarter. So grab a cup of your favorite beverage, settle in, and let's dive right in!

Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude to you our community and to our donors for the continues support.In achieving our mission

We're thrilled to introduce the newest addition to our 3W family: our Communications and Advocacy Lead. They've hit the ground running, bringing fresh perspectives and boundless passion to our team.

From thought-provoking sessions to impactful campaigns, we've been making waves both online and offline

#TotalShutdownKE Campaign: On February 14th, we stood in solidarity with the National Dark Valentine event, commemorating victims of femicide and advocating for change.

Bi-health Awareness Month: Throughout March, we shed light on the health disparities faced by bisexual individuals, amplifying their voices and advocating for equitable healthcare access.

Destigmatizing Abortion: We joined the global movement to destigmatize abortion, shedding light on important topics such as abortion laws and safe practices.

As a journey of a thousand miles begins with one step we are confident that we are one step closer to actualizing a safer, inclusive society for ALL Womxn.



In this newsletter you can expect:



New Additions to the Team

Online Campaigns

On the Ground work

Global Day for the Destigmatization of Abortion.

Trans Gender Day
Of Visibility

Workshops and Training Highlights





Community News

Empowering Through Education

Knowledge is power, and we've been busy empowering our community with informative sessions and resources.

Abortion and Intersectionality. We delved into the intersectionality of safe abortion and LGBTQ+ stigma, providing valuable resources and information on our website.

Building Bridges, Breaking Barriers

We've been hard at work fostering understanding and transforming attitudes within our community and beyond.

Value Clarification Workshops: Through engaging workshops, both with our Cobast team and healthcare providers, we've witnessed a profound shift in attitudes towards safe abortion access for LGBTQ+ individuals.



28TH MARCH

Our online efforts have made significant impact and has gained recognition in global platform with our blog posts being shared on the march28.org website as a key resource for the destigmatization of abortion.

On 28th MARCH we joined other global organisations with a session with the county health Management team to destigmatize abortion from the policy makers perspective. We looked at the existing restrictions and how they affect queer persons rights to reproductive health services.



INCLUSIVE HEALTH

Bi-health Awareness Month Throughout March, we shed light on the health disparities faced by bisexual individuals, on our social media platforms from sexual, mental and physical. Amplifying their voices and advocating for equitable healthcare access.

Support Group Initiative:Our support group, providing a safe and supportive space for LGBTQ+ womxn affected by HIV/AIDS continues. Together, we're fostering resilience and solidarity in the face of daily challenges









#TDOV

On 31st March we marked Transgender Day of Visibility, together with Trans Alliance, Trans Support CBO, Talanta Africa and other organisations in western Kenya.

Under the theme Unleash your Inner Wings. Advocating for the rights and dignity of transgender individuals worldwide. We also highlighted the urgent need for equitable access to essential healthcare services, including safe abortion care.







As we reflect on the past few months, we're filled with gratitude for the unwavering support and dedication of our community. Together, we're paving the way for a more just, inclusive, and compassionate world.

Stay tuned for more exciting updates and initiatives in the months to come. Remember, every action, no matter how small, has the power to create meaningful change.

